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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2011 4:07 PM
To: 'Earle Shenk'
Subject: RE: 6159 Acacia UST - site access update

It’s typical in similar  situations to await access from the owner.  What is atypical is that they are also the responsible 
party.  For now, I’ll give you an extension until you get contact back from the owners.   
Regards, 
Barb Jakub 
 

From: Earle Shenk [mailto:shenk@pacbell.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2011 3:56 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: 6159 Acacia UST - site access update 
 
Barbara - You sent a letter, dated September 9, to Karen Plessinger and Nicholas Moore, owners of 6159 
Acacia requesting they contact me to set up the initial onsite investigation with our environmental 
consultant.  Alas, I have not received any response from them.  Please adivse me of my next steps.  As 
you are aware, I have also sent them two letters in the past few months without any response, thus I 
cannot schedule any on-site investigation for the project.  I believe we are currently at an impasse. 
  
Regards - Earle Shenk  510-220-6407 


